
We want our school to be a place where 

we are safe: to learn, have fun and 

work hard. A place where we are kind 

and mindful of everyone and have 

positive attitudes for our bright futures. 
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Principal’s Message 

Welcome Back! 
A very warm welcome back to you all after 
our long summer break. I hope that you 
had a fabulous summer and are now raring 
to go! 
What a wonderful start to the new term 
and the new academic year! Already the 
children have settled well into the routines 
and daily life of school – thank you for 
making sure that they arrive on time to 
school and are dressed smartly in their 
uniforms- it makes me very proud to see 
them looking so ready for learning. 
In this first edition of the Purple Post this 
term, you‘ll find dates for your diaries to 
help you plan over the coming term. You 
can also check out our website and on 
Twitter- the address is above to make sure 
you don’t miss important information. 
This year, as newsletters are now delivered 
electronically, we will be sending you links 
to questionnaires and surveys so that we 
can use your input to further improve. 
I look forward to seeing you in school or in 
the playground most mornings. 
 
Liz Latham 

 

No nuts 
Please be aware that we are a ‘nut free 
environment’ as we have several pupils in 
school who could have a severe allergic 
reaction if they come into contact with nuts 
or nut based products. Please bear this in 
mind when preparing your child’s packed 
lunch. For more information: 
https://www.webmd.com/allergies/nut-
allergy#1  

Dates for your diaries:  
(Assembly dates will be on next issue) 
School Council Elections  5th September 
Yr5 – Old Hunstanton  11th September 
Yr2 - Tropical Bird land  23rd September  
Yr3 – Heights of Abraham  25th September 
Roald Dahl Dress Up day  13th September 
Parent Evening    6th November 
Parent Evening   7th November 

After School Clubs 
We offer a range of very popular after school 
clubs for different year groups. Look out for a 
flyer next week giving you more details of 
what is available for your child and how to 
sign them up. Clubs will start w/b 7th 
September. 

What’s new?!  
You may have noticed 
the giant ‘molehills’ that 
have appeared on the 
grass over the summer!  
These tunnels will form part of a new and 
exciting development which will include a 
wildlife area, storytelling circle and lots more. 
We will be running a competition for pupils to 
design what they would like on this, so why 
not get a head start thinking about all the 
possibilities? 
Daily Mile 
Part of the new development is our new 
running track so we can really focus on 
getting fit and active – we’ll be offering 
parent session too so get those trainers 
dusted off! Click below for more info. 
https://thedailymile.co.uk/ 
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